
 
 

                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 

GREEN-TIPPETT BRIDGE CLOSURE 
 
 
On July 13, 2017 the Georgia Department of Transportation issued an order to immediately close the 
bridge on Green Tippett Road (CR247) over Rocky Creek due to advanced section loss in all piles on bent 
2. In accordance with the standards set forth in federal regulations, this structure will be closed until 
repairs or replacement can be made.  
 
Georgia Department of Transportation has selected this bridge to be replaced under the Low Impact 
Bridge Program and has been assigned Project Number 0015583.  
 
As of May 3, 2018, Georgia Department of Transportation stated that the final plan was 50% completed 
and the Let Date (Contract award) is scheduled for January 2019 with construction anticipated to begin 
May 2019.  

TOOMBS COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
P O BOX 112 

LYONS GA  30436 
912-526-3311 (office) 

912-526-1004 (fax) 
 


